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CITY OF CUPERTINO NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 2017-18 COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG), GENERAL FUND HUMAN SERVICE 
GRANTS (HSG) AND BELOW MARKET-RATE (BMR) AFFORDABLE HOUSING 
FUND (AHF) GRANT FUNDING ALLOCATIONS NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at 
their regular meeting of Tuesday, June 20, 2017, the City of Cupertino City Council will conduct 
a public hearing regarding the 2017-18 CDBG, General Fund Human Service Grants (HSG) 
Program and Below Market-Rate (BMR) Affordable Housing Fund (AHF) grant funding 
allocations. CDBG public services, HSG and BMR AHF grants are on a two year funding cycle 
which began last fiscal year 2016-17 and will continue in fiscal year 2017-18. CDBG and AHF 
capital housing projects are on a one year funding cycle for fiscal year 2017-18. The City of 
Cupertino City Council meets at 6:45 p.m., City of Cupertino Community Hall, 10350 Torre 
Avenue, Cupertino, CA 95014. Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. If you wish 
to challenge the City of Cupertino City Council’s action in court, you may be limited to raising 
only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in 
written correspondence delivered to the City of Cupertino City Hall, 10300 Torre Avenue, 
Cupertino, CA 95014 at, or prior to the public hearing. For questions regarding the upcoming 
City of Cupertino City Council public hearing please contact Kerri Heusler, Senior Housing 
Planner at 408.777.3251 or via e-mail at kerrih@cupertino.org. Persons needing special 
assistance to attend the meeting under the Americans with Disabilities Act should call at least 48 
hours prior to the public meetings to ensure their needs can be appropriately accommodated. 
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